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The upgrade of Darcy Road Public School will provide new permanent classrooms and core facilities to 
support the growing population in Western Sydney.  

Installing a new substation  

A new substation will be installed on the school site to permanently support the increased electrical 
demand from the school. 

The new substation will replace the need for the temporary generator which will be removed once the 
substation is operational.  

The substation works will include: 

 installing a new pad mount substation in the school’s Olive Street car park 
 removing electricity cables 
 digging trenches for pipes and cables along the footpaths on Olive Street and Darcy Road, and 

across the road on Yarbon Street and Darcy Road 
 installing pipes and cables 
 removing the existing substation on Darcy Road once the new substation is connected. 

During the works, sections of the footpaths and roads will need to be temporarily closed. Traffic control 
will be in place to divert traffic around the partial closures to ensure pedestrian safety. 

Site plan 

The site plan below shows the location of the trenching works for the new substation. 
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Working hours 

Works will start on Monday 18 March 2024 and will take approximately 14 to 16 weeks to complete.  

The working hours approved by Parramatta Council are Monday to Friday, from 9:30 am to 2:30 pm and 
Saturday from 8 am to 5 pm. 

No work will take place on Sundays or public holidays, unless otherwise advised. 

Endeavour Energy will provide more information about the works. They will also notify impacted 
residents of any planned power outages that may occur as the power supply is transferred from the new 
substation. Some works for the substation may need to be undertaken at nighttime to reduce the impact 
to daily life.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

To learn more about this project, visit the dedicated project webpage edu.nsw.link/DarcyRdPS. 
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